
VOLUNTARY RECALL NOTICE 

 

February 1, 2019 

 

Re: Aurora Cannabis Reminds Customers to Verify Primary and Secondary Packaging mainly  

Recall of product Banana Split 1g – Lot 1104019000076 

As a precautionary measure, Aurora is encouraging customers to verify both the primary packaging 

(bottle label) and secondary packaging (bottle carton) on all Aurora cannabis products regardless of the 

lot number, on products purchased between December 14th 2018 and January 28st 2019. 

Aurora is voluntarily recalling one lot Aurora Banana Split 1104019000076 in the event that the primary 

packaging and secondary packaging do not match. 

Customers who discover any discrepancy on the product between the primary and secondary packaging 

should immediately return the product in question to their point of purchase. 

Please note that this is not a product quality issue, but a precautionary measure that applies in the 

rare instance where the primary packaging and secondary packaging do not match. 

Thank you,  

 

AURORA CANNABIS ENTERPRISES INC. 

 


